
Dear Sir/Ma’am

I have been a regular customer at Hugo’s for two decades. The team headed up by Dave 
Evans and Dave Corsi are attentive, professional and make for an entirely memorable 
experience every time. In fact I have become friends with them and their team over the years 
by virtue of this aforementioned exceptional customer service and quality of dining experience, 
each and every time. On occasion I have referred complete strangers whom are then 
welcomed and treated like Hugo’s regulars. No restaurant in Sydney offers this , time and time 
again.

Since opening their doors in Manly, this has been the go too place for me to take family and 
friends, and especially intentional clients to showcase our unrivalled harbour, from the Manly 
perspective...which in my humble opinion is far better than the view from the east.

As a long term Hugo’s customer (spanning over two decades) and a passionate Sydney sider 
who believes we live in the best city in the world (I live in Palm Beach, where I have been a 
Surf Club member since 1995), I support Hugos Development Application to have additional 
outdoor seating. I wholeheartedly believe that approving this DA is in the best interests of 
customers, and the broader community. 

Should you wish to contact me do not hesitate to do so via email, or mobile 0416474747.

Kind regards

Matt Thomas 
4/2 Ocean Place
Palm Beach
NSW 2108
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